
From: Charles, Melicia
Sent: 3/17/2010 10:52:58 AM
To: Shea, Karen M. (karen.shea@cpuc.ca.gov); Stock, William

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)
Cc: Banks, Juliane (juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Re: Request for Keynote Speaker; PowerPathway Partner Convening

Hi Bill-

Unfortunately, Commissioner Simon will have to decline the event. As Karen mentioned, the 
Commissioner has a committment out of the state the day before, and will not be able to attend this 
event.

Thank you for the invitation.

-Mel

From: Shea, Karen M.
To: 'WCS3@pge.com'; Charles, Melicia 
Cc: Wales, Natalie; Phillips, Paul S.; Banks, Juliane;
Sent: Mon Mar 15 19:15:28 2010 
Subject: FW: Request for Keynote Speaker; PowerPathway Partner Convening

Redacted Shea, Karen M.

Hello Bill,

We just wanted to touch base with you on PG&E's
invitation for Comr. Simon to be part of the PowerPathway Partnering program on 
May 14.

As I mention, Melicia Charles is tracking down
Comr. Simon's commitments on May 13. Comr Simon will be in the
east coast and his schedule is being firmed
up.

As I will be out of the office through May 26.
Mel will be your contact person for this invitation.
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Comr. Simon greatly appreciates this
invitation.

Thank you very much,

Karen Shea

650.346.6150

From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 01, 2010 4:43 PM 
To: Simon, Timothy
A.
Cc: Wales, Natalie; Shea, Karen M.; Phillips, Paul S.; Banks, 
Juliane
Subject: Request for Keynote Speaker; PowerPathway Partner 
Convening

Commissioner Simon:

We have not convened our workforce development
partners since the event in 2008 on Treasure Island, which was the year that we 
launched PowerPathway.

We wish all our PowerPathway partners to understand 
the larger systems approach we are taking with regards to workforce 
development. The convening is an opportunity for them to see the entire 
picture, beyond the specific piece that they touch, and meet other 
players. The program is scheduled for May 14, 2010.

We would like you to again be our keynote speaker if
you are interested and available. You were very well received last time as
I'm sure you would be this time.

Please let me know if you would like to be a part of 
the program.

Attached for your ready reference is a draft of the
agenda. It has not gone out yet, but we have put your name down in the
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keynote slot hoping that you can make it.

Thanks in advance for your consideration of this 
request.

Bill

«draft AGENDA for convening 
5-2010 v12.doc»
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